
SHOW UPDATE 
 

Rodders Car Show and Bob Reed Memorial Tractor 
Show will be held Saturday, August 28th, 2021 on the 

square in Albia, Iowa from 8:00am to 4:00pm. 
 
If you have friends that do not have computers, they 

can Google us on their phone at 
rodderscarshow.com for this update. 

 
Thank you for your patience! 

 
Any questions, please call 

DeWayne Repp at 641-931-0060 or 
Doyle Mick 641-777-9212. 


